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Dear xxx,
First and foremost, thank you so much for all of your support during the 2012 cycle. With your help, we exceeded expectations, making our caucus 201 members strong and putting us closer to a Democratic majority. Our new Democratic Caucus is now the first caucus in history to be made up of a majority of women and minorities.  Thanks to your support of our diverse candidates, our Caucus reflects the new American electorate.

The 113th Congress was just sworn in, but the 2014 campaign cycle has already begun.  This Tea Party House Republican Congress is already proving their inability to govern, while our Caucus remains united in our efforts to reignite the American dream and strengthen our middle class.

As we look toward 2014, we have no time to waste in recruiting candidates and building up the resources necessary to support our campaigns. That is why I would be honored if you would renew your support of the DCCC this year with a generous contribution of $XXX. Your gift will help us to compete across the country and lay the groundwork to take back the majority for the American middle class next year. Together, we can retire this Tea Party Congress of chronic chaos.

Thank you again for your past support and your continued friendship. We can’t be successful without your support.

                                		 best regards,
                                 		
 NANCY PELOSI
                                 		House Democratic Leader

